Affordable Payment Plans
Your child’s smile can last forever, and we want to make it as easy as possible to receive the best dental care. 
We offer affordable payment plans through Care Credit.  Please speak to one of our dental receptionists for more information on the care credit program.
Our practice accepts most major credit cards and insurance plans.
We participate with most PPO plans and the state of Maryland Healthy Smiles program.
Our office staff is always available to help you with insurance claims and paperwork. We’ll work with your insurance provider to make sure that your coverage meets your family’s needs and budget.
Please let us know if you have any questions about insurance coverage and let us know how we can help to make your entire dental experience a pleasant one.

